
Hillendale Elementary School 5th Grade Chorus 
         July 2019 

Dear Parents,         
Hello and welcome back to another exciting school year!  Listed below are the requirements for 
Chorus membership.  Please review these requirements with your child and return the tear-off  
portion of this letter by September 5, 2019. 
 
Requirements for Chorus membership: 
 1. Students must be in 5th Grade and have a desire to sing. 
  

2. Attendance at rehearsals is important.  Members are expected to be at every rehearsal with 
their chorus folder.  Students are excused from rehearsal if absent from school or excused by 
the choral director. Regular rehearsals are scheduled during recess and will not conflict with 

any instrumental rehearsals. 
 
 3. Behavior is also important.  Students should attend  
 Chorus for the joy of singing and to learn choral music and 
techniques.  If for any reason students are having difficulty during 
rehearsals, their parents will be notified.  
 

 4. Concert performances are mandatory.   
The Winter Concert is scheduled for the afternoon of Friday, 
December 13, 2019. 
(Note: This performance will consist of the 4th and 5th grade Chorus, the 5th grade 
Strings, and the 5th grade Band. )  

 
           The 4th and 5th Grade Spring Concert is scheduled for the afternoon of  

                      Thursday, May 14, 2020. 
 
 Thank you in advance for your support and cooperation.   
         Sincerely, 
                                                                                             Eileen Jennings 
         Music Educator/Choral Director 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
I have read & understand the requirements for Chorus membership. 
 
Print name of Student____________________Parent Signature__________ 
 
Homeroom Teacher  __________________ 
 
Email address___________________________________________ 
 
  
 


